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10th July 2024 
 
Deputy Paul Donnelly  
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
Email: paul.donnelly@oireachtas.ie 
 
 
Dear Deputy Donnelly  
 
RE: PQ29011/24 To ask the Minister for Health the number of times the HSE has 
advertised for the post of consultant in emergency medicine since January 2022. -Paul 
Donnelly 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, submitted by you to the Minister for Health. This matter has 
been referred to me for response on behalf of the HSE. 

• 47 Consultant in Emergency Medicine posts advertised since 01.01.2022 
• 58 advertisements in total as 8 posts were advertised on more than one occasion 
during this period of time 
 
This is only in relation to posts advertised through the NRS in conjunction with PAS. We have 
no oversight over Voluntary Hospitals, ULHG or RCSIHG as we do not recruit for them. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Eileen Winnington 
Assistant National Director of HR 


	Yours sincerely

